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ADDENDUM ONE 

WOODMORE ELEMENTARY SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL 
CONTRACT NO. T-15-014-201 

CITY OF CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 
 
 
  
 
The following changes shall be made to the Contract Documents, Specifications, and Drawings: 
 
 

I. Questions	and	Answers	
 

Q1.   Is the existing Midland Pike to North Moore Road adequate? 
 
A1.   The existing drainage systems from Midland Pike to North Moore Road has not been evaluated 
to determine if it was adequately sized to serve the drainage area.  It is not anticipated that major 
rehabilitation or replacement of the drainage system would be a part of this project. 
 
Q2.   Are the existing maps adequate for that same area? 
 
A1.   The subject area has been surveyed for current conditions which will be provided to the 
consultant selected for this project. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
           _____________________________ 
08/08/16               /s/  Blythe Bailey, Administrator 
              City of Chattanooga 
              Department of Transportation 
 


